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www.swanlandschool.co.uk 

14th November 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Year 2 – Scooter Awareness Programme – Monday 20th January 2025 

 

Please find attached information regarding the Year 2 Scooter Awareness Programme run by the East 

Riding of Yorkshire Council.  The training is due to take place on Monday 20th January 2025 within 

the school grounds during the school day.   

 

The Scooter Awareness programme is designed to be one of the first steps in road safety for Year 2 

children.  The programme is also designed to complement the cycle training children receive in later 

year groups.  The aim is that those children who have received the programme will then be able to 

scoot to school safely under the supervision of a responsible adult. 

 

The training normally consists of a short road safety presentation in the classroom followed by a 30-

minute session on the playground, where children will learn some safe scooting skills through fun 

activities.  

 

The outdoor activity will promote control of the scooter and enhance skills.  At the same time, the 

children will learn the importance of not straying too far from an adult and about basic courtesy 

when sharing a pavement with other pedestrians. 

 

A scooter and helmet will be required for those children wishing to participate.   

Please see the final page of this letter on how to check your Scooter before the day. 

 

As a school we work to ensure that the costs of all our visits/experiences are minimised, so that as 

many children as possible can take advantage of these valuable learning experiences.  In this case, to 

be able to offer the Scooter Awareness Programme, we are requesting a contribution of £2.00 per 

child.  

 

If you would like your child to take part in this experience, you can make your contribution payment 

by using our secure internet payment site ParentPay.  However, our policy is that no child should be 

discriminated against by virtue of their inability to pay.  Parents in receipt of Income Support or a 

similar benefit should contact us in the knowledge that the matter will be dealt with in the strictest 

confidence.  

PTO 

https://www.parentpay.com/
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To secure your child’s place, £2.00 per child must be received before Monday 16th December 2024.  

This is now on the ParentPay website for you to pay online in the usual way.   

 

If payment has not been received by the deadline, your child will be unable to participate in the 

training. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Hannah Stephenson 

Head Teacher 

 

On behalf of the Year 2 Team 
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